
 

E-NEWS  

Week of March 14, 2022 

TEACHER WORKDAY:  Don't forget this Friday, March 18, is a teacher workday. There will be no 
school for students or after-school care on Friday. 

PTO CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT:  Stop by the Chick-fil-A on Asheville Highway on Tuesday, 
March 15, from 3 p.m. - 7 p.m. for Spirit Night. A portion of the proceeds will benefit the PTO and 
HPA. 

SPRING BOOK FAIR:  Our Spring Book Fair will run Monday, March 21 through Friday March 25, 
from 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. Students will have time to visit the fair with their classes. Homeroom 
teachers will communicate these times to parents. For more information, please contact Ms. 
Huckaby at bhuckaby@hpaspart.org. 

ELEMENTARY PTO PENNY POINTS:  This week, today through Thursday, March 17, elementary 
students are piling up pennies to earn points. Jugs are placed outside the cafeteria for each 
classroom's contributions - pennies to dollars - any amount counts! Every penny equals a point and 
the class with the most points will win a Free Dress Day. All of the money raised will go toward 
a book vending machine for the library. For more information, please get in touch with Ms. Decker 
at ptosecretary@hpaspart.org.  

SHOP & SHOW:  Enjoy a day of shopping with local small businesses and crafters at HPA on 
Saturday, March 26, from 10 a.m. - 3 p.m., and then hop on over to the Performing Arts Center to 
see the Saturday showing of our spring musical, Into the Woods. If you are interested in being a 
vendor, click here to apply. For more information, please contact Ms. Porter 
at tporter@hpaspart.org.  

SPRING MUSICAL:  You won't want to miss our spring musical, Into the Woods. The set is stunning 
and the cast is quite talented. We have three showings. Tickets are on sale now and going 
fast. Reserve seating is $12 and general admission seats are $7. 

• Friday, March 25 @ 6:30pm 
• Saturday, March 26 @ 3:00pm 
• Sunday, March 27 @ 3:00pm 

RING CEREMONY:  There will be a ring ceremony next Friday, March 25, at 11 a.m. in the 
Performing Arts Center. Juniors who ordered a class ring will receive their ring during the ceremony. 
Families are welcome to attend. For more information, please contact Ms. Jones 
at sjones@hpaspart.org. 

REGISTRATION AND OPEN HOUSE: Don't forget to save the date for Returning Student 
Registration and share news about our New Student Registration/Open House for new families: 
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Open House/New Student Registration 

Saturday, April 23 

9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

Returning Student Registration 

Saturday, May 7 

9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 

The lottery will be held on Friday, March 25 and letters will be mailed the week of March 28 to 
students who are selected. If there are openings in a particular grade after the lottery, students on 
the waiting list will be contacted as well, so families who are still interested are encouraged to apply 
online. If you have any questions about enrollment or registration, please contact Cindy Pizor 
at cpizor@hpaspart.org. 

HALF-DAY:  The Friday before Spring Break, April 1, is a half-day. Students will be released at 
11:30 a.m. and there will be no after school.  

SPRING BREAK:  Spring Break 2022 will kick off with that half-day on Friday, April 1, and continue 
Monday, April 4, through Friday, April 8. There is no school for students and the administrative 
offices will be closed.  

Thank you for choosing High Point Academy. 

Have a great week! 
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